
KBE Curriculum Committee April 20, 
2022 

Pavilion Room 10, Central Bank Center, Lexington, KY 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

Committee Chair Holly Bloodworth called the meeting to order. 

ACTION ITEM 

Portrait of a Learner/Graduate presentation was provided by KDE Associate 
Commissioner Kelly Foster and KDE Division Director David Cook 

 
After discussion among the committee members, Holly Bloodworth entertained a 
motion to approve the creation of a subcommittee to support the development of a 
state-level Portrait of a Learner/Graduate and identify next steps. The subcommittee 
will include the following as voting members: 

 
• Any KBE members who wish to participate 
• One Kentucky postsecondary faculty member (designated by CPE President Aaron 

Thompson with preference for prior participation in Kentucky Coalition for 
Advancing Education*) 

• One representative from the Kentucky Student Voice Team (designated by Rachel 
Belin, SVT Managing Partner) 

• One “community leader” from the Kentucky Coalition for Advancing Education 
(designated by Commissioner Glass) 

• One “family member” from the Kentucky Coalition for Advancing Education 
(designated by Commissioner Glass) 

• One district administrator OR school leader from the Kentucky Coalition for 
Advancing Education (designated by Commissioner Glass) 

• One educator from the Kentucky Coalition for Advancing Education (designated by 
Commissioner Glass) 

Claire Batt made the motion to create a subcommittee to work on Portrait of a 
Learner/Graduate which was supported with a second motion by Patrice McCrary. The 
motion was unanimously approved by the committee. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

Committee Chair Holly Bloodworth requested a motion to adjourn the KBE Curriculum 
Committee. Jamie made the motion to adjourn, seconded by JoAnn Adams. The 
motion to adjourn was unanimous. 
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